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St Nicholas School Lottery                    

 This draw is open to everyone all over the country. As well as a guaranteed weekly 
school winner, there is also a chance of winning £25,000 in the national draw every 

week. The more tickets we sell, the higher the prize money. If you have not yet 
bought your ticket, please visit  www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play and search for:  

Church St Nicholas CE Primary School 

Due to a variety of severe allergies in 
school, please can ALL parents ensure 
that NO NUTS of any kind are used in 
packed lunches or snacks.  
 
This includes foods that may contain 
nuts, for example Nutella spread. Thank 
you for your support.  

 

During lockdown Teyla decided to try and 
raise as much money as possible for 
Derian House which is a charity that   
provides support to children, young    
people and their families in the North 
West.  She realised they could not hold 
their usual charity events due to Covid 19 
to raise vital funds.  Teyla started her   
target at £100 and managed to raise an 
amazing £250 by asking family and 
friends for donations.  In return for people’s generosity she is    
donating 7 inches of her hair to the little princess trust to help    
provide wigs for poorly people.   
This charity cut takes place on 29 September. 
 
Also whilst doing school work at home during lockdown, Teyla’s 
class learnt about the rainforest.  Teyla learned about how much 
of the rain forest was being lost due to deforestation which has  
impacted  on habitation for wildlife.  So she is also donating her 
spending money every month to the WWF (World Wide Fund for 
Nature) to adopt a tiger. She has received a pack full of             
information on what we can do to help nature and our planet. 
Well done Teyla, we are proud of you. 

Growing together in our Love for God, Learning and Life  

ST NICHOLAS CE 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

YEAR 4 SWIMMING 
 

Year 4 will be starting swimming lessons on Monday  
28 September 2020.  

Reminders  
 

Headlice Alert -  Please check your child’s hair regularly.  For further help and 
guidance please refer to nhs.gov.uk 
  

Coats/Jackets - Please can you ensure your child brings in a coat or jacket. We 
play out in all weathers so children need to be prepared. Please make sure all 
items brought to school are clearly labelled with the child’s full name.  
  

Grapes - Please make sure all grapes are cut in half lengthways. 
 

Facebook - Please follow us on Facebook.  
 St Nicholas School Accrington Facebook  

 
You can find copies of the newsletters on the school website at:    

www.st-nicholas.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Unfortunately Mrs Axon has had a call from Test and Trace and has been 
advised to self isolate for 14 days as a precautionary measure. 
 
READING BOOKS 
We still have a large number of reading/library books outstanding. 
Please return as soon as possible. Thank you.  

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play?fbclid=IwAR21PiK9bTGncvGP3qNA07hUJYj5RijzIshOfACst18mtbaex2eZrHP1xbU
https://en-gb.facebook.com/pages/category/Elementary-School/St-Nicholas-School-Accrington-655670711174738/


IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
 

APPLYING FOR SCHOOL PLACES FOR SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their secondary school 
place at:- 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
 

It is quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of 
your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings at your          
preferred school or academy.  If you live in Lancashire you can include 
out of area preferences on your on-line application. 
 
The closing date for secondary school applications for  
September 2021 is Saturday 31 October 2020. 

 
************ 

If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now    
apply for their primary school place at:  

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
 

It is quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of 
your application. 
You must apply even if you already  have siblings in school  If 
you live in    Lancashire you can include out of area preferences on 
your online application. 
 
The closing date for primary school applications for September 
2020 is Friday 15 January 2021. 

 

SCHOOL ABSENCE 
Please remember to phone 

school before 9.30 am if your 
child is going to be absent.   

Tel 01254 381875 
Thank you for your help. 

Letters sent home this week:- 
 Home to School Agreement 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Please make sure school is up-
dated with any new mobile 
numbers or change of address 
for our records.  Thank you. 

WEEKLY CLASS AWARDS 
Well done to the  following children: 

 

Year R 
Harley A-M - For fabulous listening in 

phonics 

Year 1 
 

Joshua K - For fabulous sentence    

writing 

Year 2 
 

Hudson F - Trying his best in Phonics 

and not giving up! 

Year 3 
 

Mitzee M - For superb writing! 

Year 4 
Taylah S-V - Her mathematical skills 

have been fantastic this week 
 

Year 5 
 

Rio W - For 100% effort in all work 

Year 6 
Harley O - For excellent DT skills when 

 stitching his puppet.  

 
ST NICHOLAS LIVING THE VALUE AWARDS 

 
Year R   Oliver G - For being kind and friendly to everyone 
 
Year 1    Marley M - For always showing our Christian values and making  
         Mrs Hughes smile 
 
Year 2   Myson B - For being sensible and showing our Christian values 
 
Year 3   Darcie T-C - For being Miss Stephens’ wonderful helper! 
  
Year 4   Holly G - Has shown our value of generosity to her peers 
 
Year 5   Charlotte C - For being a role model in class 
 
Year 6   Declan K - For making the right choices and having a good       
         attitude to his learning. 

Generosity 


